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ASDA RETAIL – COLLECTIVE CONSULTATION UPDATE 
 

 
On 25th October 2018 ASDA commenced collective consultation in 5 areas and approximately 2,500 ASDA 
colleagues were put at risk of redundancy. 
 
Combined Back Office 
 

George Desks 
 

Petrol 
 

Hosting 
 

Bakery 
 
GMB national reps have been meeting regularly with ASDA management since consultations started. GMB reps 
have been working hard to get amendments to the proposals and reduce the number of potential redundancies. 
 
We’re pleased to report the following: 
 
38 bakery pre mix stores have been taken out of the Bakery consultation  
 
35, A2 stores (bigger than supermarkets, but smaller than superstores) have been removed from the Combined 
Back Office consultation. 
 
All Gate Keepers have been taken out of the Combined Back Office consultation. 
 
The collective consultation is on-going and 1 to 1 meetings have yet to start in any of the 5 affected areas.  
 
We will keep you informed of developments. 
 
Please speak to your GMB workplace rep or GMB regional organiser for advice, assistance and representation.  

 

If you’re not a GMB union member, and want to join, please complete the form overleaf or you can join on-line at 

www.gmb.org,uk 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Gary Carter    
GMB 
National Officer 

 
GMB YOUR VOICE IN ASDA –JOIN AT WWW.GMB.ORG.UK/JOIN 

http://www.gmb.org.uk/JOIN
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